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Solana Beach School District 
Leadership Declares 

January 2021 As School Board 
Recognition Month 

SOLANA BEACH, CA (January 25, 2021) —             

The Solana Beach School District (SBSD) is             

proud to join more than 1,000 educational             

agencies in California in recognizing the           

significant contributions of its Board of           

Education members and declaring January 2021 as School Board Recognition Month. In a proclamation                           

given at a regularly scheduled Board meeting on January 21, district leaders urged all community                             

members to join SBSD in recognizing the dedication and hard work of its Board of Education. The                                 

proclamation concludes, “By working together, we are able to create an education system that meets the                               

needs of our students.” ​(Photo, above: Slide from School Board Recognition Month presentation on January 21, 2021) 

“Our Board members are elected to serve as vital links between our school district and                             

communities,” said Jodee Brentlinger, Superintendent. “Each member works closely with educational                     

professionals, families, and community members and organizations to create the safest and healthiest                         

environments possible, where all students can thrive.”  

(Photo, right: SBSD Principals’ message from School             

Board Recognition presentation, January 21, 2021) 

During this challenging year, the SBSD           

Board of Education acted immediately to ensure             

that students’ academic, social-emotional,       

physical, and mental health needs are being met;               

has continued to prioritize the health and safety               

of students and employees by implementing           

above and beyond COVID-19 mitigation measures each and every day, including an asymptomatic testing                           

program in partnership with UC San Diego Health; and, has relentlessly kept its belief that all students can                                   

be successful learners and that the best education is tailored to the individual needs of the child. 
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Superintendent Brentlinger kicked off the School Board Recognition Month presentation to the                       

Board and leadership team members shared words of appreciation and gratitude.  ​View the presentation​. 

The SBSD Board of Education is: 

● Vicki King, Esq., President 

● Debra H. Schade, Ph.D., Vice President 

● Gaylin Allbaugh, Clerk 

● Dana King, Member 

● Julie Union, Member 

More information about the SBSD Board of Education (and a full copy of the proclamation) is                               

available at ​www.sbsd.net​. 
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